
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

File No. 5702.00 
File No. 5708.00 
 

July 23, 2014 
 

Jack Lazareck, P.Eng.  
Future Scrap  
PO Box 126 St. Boniface PS  
Winnipeg MB R2H 3B4 
Via Email: jacklazareck@hotmail.com     
 
Dear Mr. Lazareck: 
 
Re:   Future Scrap Div. of Xpotential Products Inc. – Environment Act and Dangerous 

Goods Handling and Transportation Act Proposals Review 
 

Thank you for your email communication dated July 7, 2014 that indicates the 
application of Future Scrap for the conditional use approval at the Rural Municipality of 
Springfield for the proposed facility has been denied, preventing the project to proceed at this 
time. You have requested Manitoba Conservation and Water Stewardship to keep the above-
noted proposals active while you explore options. Your request has been approved and your 
proposals dated February 18, 2014 will remain open until February 17, 2017 pending your 
further information. 
 

If you wish to proceed with the applications after February 17, 2017, you will be required 
to submit an updated Environment Act Proposal. If you have any questions on this matter, please 
contact Mr. Eshetu Beshada at (204) 945-7023. 
 

Yours truly, 
       “original signed by” 

 
Tracey Braun, M.Sc. 
Director 

 
c. David Ediger, D. Ediger Consulting Services, dedigerconsulting@mymts.net  
 Raj Rathamano, Environmental Approvals Branch. 
 Don Labossiere, Director, Environmental Compliance and Enforcement 
 Donna Smiley, Provincial Manager, Environmental Compliance and Enforcement 
 Tania Steele, Licensing Clerk, Environmental Approvals Branch 
 Public Registries 

Environmental Stewardship Division 
Environmental Approvals Branch 
123 Main Street, Suite 160, Winnipeg, Manitoba  R3C 1A5 
T 204 945-8321   F 204 945-5229 
www.gov.mb.ca/conservation/eal 
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